
 Chiefs report for November;  
   
1.  December 16th will be pump testing.  
   
2.  Chiefs are scheduling training classes for 2025.  
   
3.  Chief Sams is submitting a grant thru the NJ Forest Fire Service.  
   
4.  The NJ Soy Bean Board (George Holmes) donated us 5 gallons of foam to try. This 
foam is made from soy beans and is 100% fluorine free.  
   
5.  The DCA is working on implementing a mandatory physical agility training for all 
future fire fighter one candidates. Same as civil service candidates.  
   
6.  We were not awarded the AFG grant. We did not score high enough for further 
consideration.  
   
7.  Ambulance 306 was in a minor accident. It was reported to the local PD and 
insurance company.  
   
8.  All of NJ is in a stage 3 campfire restriction. Fires can only be in an elevated stove 
that uses propane, natural gas or electric. No wood or charcoal.  
   
9.  We have a S-130/190 field day on November 9th. Class will be at Allaire State Park.  
   
Thank you,  
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